High Commissioner of Jamaica meets with ACS Secretary General
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Secretary General Rodolfo Sabonge received a courtesy call from the High Commissioner of Jamaica
to the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, H.E. Natalie Campbell-Rodriques. High Commissioner
Campbell-Rodriques presented her credentials as Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the ACS.
This meeting also served to discuss upcoming ACS meetings and initiatives towards achieving the
objectives of the organisation.



